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ATTENTION: Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
PO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

To Whom it May Concern, 

I support Martins Creek Quarry Expansion (SSD 6612). 

Brian Forth 
127 Budgeree Drive 

Aberglasslyn NSW 2320 

I have worked for Daracon Group for almost 12 years and the Martins Creek Quarry has provided myself and 

my family, with job security and stable employment. The local stemming industry that Martins Creek Quarry 
sustains is invaluable to several DARACON employees, including myself. 

With the current downturn in the mining industry, this quarry is able to  provide stability within an otherwise 
difficult industry. If the Quarry didn't continue, the subsequent rise of  cost in stemming operations for 
remaining organisations will in turn have a negative effect on other workers within the stemming field, not 
just those of Martins Creek Quarry or Daracon Group. For this reason I fully support the proposal. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours faithfully, 

Brian Forth epari.fr—i of f-)anning 
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